
~r . Louis Mc . Dermott 
108 High Street 
Fort ~rie , Ontario . 

Dear Mr . Dermott , 

The Waldorf Towers 
New York 

May 25 ' 1967 

His Roy82 Hig,hness , the Duke of Windsor directs me 
to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 11ay 16 and of 
the interesting enclosures you sent him. 

The Duke was very touched by the warmth that 
emanates from your letter , for your country which he 
remembers with p l easure and affPction . His Royal Highness 
recalls perfectly well his visit to Canada and the very 
heart warming welcome he received from its people . 

I t is unfortunately most unlikely that the Duke 
~nd the Duchess go to Canada in the for seeable future . 
However , shoul d their plans change , after they return 
from Europe on their 8nnual trip to the United States , 
1 t woul d be with pleasure. that they would visit this 
beautiful l and oft yours . 

Thanking you on behal f of His Royal Highness 
for the kind sentiments expressed in your message , I am , 

Sincerely yours , 

I I 
\. 

Jani ne Metz 
Private Seceetary to 

T.R . H.The Duke and Duchess of Windsor 


